
 

 

December 18, 2024

Jose Restrepo Consulting, LLC
 V00000997278

 Jose Restrepo
 155 Six Shooter Dr

 Kyle, TX 78640

RE: NEW DBE CERTIFICATION

Dear Mr. Jose Restrepo:

Congratulations!

We are pleased to inform you that City of Austin’s Small & Minority Business Resources Department (SMBR) has certified your business as a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE).

Although this certification will not expire, its status will be reviewed on an annual basis by SMBR provided your business continues to meet the eligibility criteria set forth in U.S. Department of Transportation, Code of
Federal Regulations Title 49 Part 26. Annually, you must submit a signed and “Declaration of Eligibility” with supporting documentation. It is your responsibility to notify this office in writing within 30 days of any
changes. Failure to do so may result in decertification of your business.

This firm’s next Annual Review documents are due prior to December 18, 2025.

YOU MAY SUBMIT YOUR ANNUAL DOCUMENTS ON OUR ONLINE PORTAL AT THIS LINK:

https://austintexas.mwdbe.com/

The following table lists the North American Industry Classification System (NAICS) code(s) and description(s) that have been assigned to your business in accordance with the service(s) it render(s).

NAICS 541618: OTHER MANAGEMENT CONSULTING SERVICES
 NAICS 221310: WATER SUPPLY AND IRRIGATION SYSTEMS

 NAICS 221320: SEWAGE TREATMENT FACILITIES
 NAICS 237110: WATER AND SEWER LINE AND RELATED STRUCTURES CONSTRUCTION

 NAICS 237130: POWER AND COMMUNICATION LINE AND RELATED STRUCTURES CONSTRUCTION
 NAICS 237210: LAND SUBDIVISION

 NAICS 237310: HIGHWAY, STREET, AND BRIDGE CONSTRUCTION
 NAICS 541611: ADMINISTRATIVE MANAGEMENT AND GENERAL MANAGEMENT CONSULTING SERVICES

 NAICS 541620: ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTING SERVICES
 NAICS 541990: ALL OTHER PROFESSIONAL, SCIENTIFIC, AND TECHNICAL SERVICES

We have also added your firm to the Texas Unified Certification Directory, which can be accessed at https://txdot.txdotcms.com/FrontEnd/SearchCertifiedDirectory.asp

If you are awarded a contract with the City of Austin that has USDOT federal funding, you will be responsible for creating and maintaining a City of Austin Vendor Connection Profile with accurate information, to
include the company address, and contacts. Please register your business in the City’s Vendor Connection system at https://financeonline.austintexas.gov/afo/account_services/account/dashboard.cfm. The Vendor
Connection database is available daily from 7:00AM to 7:00PM. If you need assistance with registration, please contact Vendor Registration at (512) 974-2018 or by email at VendorReg@austintexas.gov.

Sincerely,
  

 Tamela Saldana, Ph.D.
 Assistant Director

 City of Austin, SMBR


